Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

DIVISION OF AKLAN
Kalibo, Aklan

BEEARIMENG

May 26, 2017

To: Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals/Head Teacher In-Charge of the District
Senior/Education Program Specialists
Heads of Public Integrated and Secondary Schools

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:
Please be informed that there will be a One-Day Orientation of Grade
Panlipunan teachers at 9:00 o’clockin the morning on Friday, June 2, 2017 at

S. Juada Hall, Division Office, Kalibo, Aklan.

Each integrated/secondary school shall send one (1) Grade 1
Panlipunan teacher in the said orientation.

Far your information, guidance and compliance.

Very truly yours,
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Dr. ERNESTO F. SER¥ILLON, Jr., MNSA

Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
Officer In-Charge
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